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I am writing to oppose any bill that would roll back environmental protections by 
amending the law banning single use carry-out bags  We can’t afford to go backward. 
Pollution is choking our wildlife, littering our waters, and fueling the climate crisis.
Maine's tourist industry is crucial to our economy. Waste bags and tourism don't mix.


